
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 655000 – Email: ffn1@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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MAY 2022

DERBY STREET

Dates for the Diary:
MONDAY 2ND MAY – NURSERY CLOSED – BANK HOLIDAY

FRIDAY 6TH MAY – ASTRONOMY DAY
WEDNESDAY 11TH MAY - PARENTS EVENING - School leavers only
THURSDAY 12TH MAY – PARENTS EVENING - Lambs and Farmers 

THURSDAY 12TH MAY – DINOSAUR DAY
SATURDAY 21ST MAY – NURSERY OPEN DAY - 10 .00am – 12.00pm

WEDNESDAY 1ST JUNE – QUEENS JUBILEE CELEBRATIONS 
AND TEA PARTY

WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING ….
The Farmers have had a lovely month exploring the signs of Spring and life cycles, they have taken part in lots of fun 
activities linking to our season such as planting their very own sunflowers which they are continuing to look after at 
nursery to see which one grows the biggest. We have been on bug hunts around our nursery garden and went digging 
in the soil to see what we could find; we used our magnifying glasses to take a closer look at the different bugs and 
some of the Farmers where very brave as they held some of the wiggly worms. The Farmers got creative with the clay 
and created some of their own mini beasts showing great imaginative skills before discussing their creations with their 
friends. The Farmers showed great interest in learning about the life cycle of a frog and created their own frogs as well 
as learning the names of different baby animals. 
The Farmers have enjoyed some surprise visits from our secret readers and even had a story read to them in Polish. 
The Farmers and Little Lambs have both enjoyed taking part in our Easter celebrations, we had a lovely Easter party 
picnic, made our very own easter bonnets to bring into nursery and enjoyed an Easter egg hunt around the nursery.
The Little Lambs have also enjoyed planting and watering their own sunflowers and have been enjoying taking good 
care of our nursery snails. The Little Lambs have loved their story of the week ‘down by the station’ and got very creative 
as they created their very own train using our recyclable materials.

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT ….. 
Throughout the month of May we will be carrying out an ‘All about me’ topic and working in partnership with parents to 
create family trees and other weekly challenges.


